
IMMANUEL LUTHERAN CHURCH & SCHOOL 

WEEKLY CALENDAR and ANNOUNCMENTS 

November 13, 2022 
 

Monday – Friday office hours              8:00 am-3:30 pm 

Sunday, November 13:  Divine Service   8:00 & 10:15 

                          Pastor’s Bible Class    9:15 am 

                Sunday School   9:15 am 

Monday, November 14: LifeLight Bible Study  9:00 am 

       Stephen Ministry   7:00 pm 

Tuesday, November 15:  ILCW Meeting   6:30 pm 

Wednesday, November 16: ILS Chapel   8:25 am 

            8th Grade Confirmation   5:30-6:15 pm 

            7th Grade Confirmation   6:15-7:00 pm 

            Church Choir practice   6:30 pm 

Sunday, November 20:  Divine Service   8:00 & 10:15 

                           Pastor’s Bible Class   9:15 am 

                 Sunday School   9:15 am 

 

Welcome to the Family! Baptized into Christ today (8:00 service) is Finn Lee Kruger, son of 

Megan Smith and Kevin Kruger. Finn was born on September 16. Sponsors are Mike and Kayla 

Hall. May God bless and keep Finn in this saving faith unto life everlasting! 

 

Special inserts will be used for the next three Sundays for the readings chosen for the 

Stewardship series. If you still want the appointed readings and Bible reading plan for the week, 

please pick up the normal readings insert by the bulletins. 

Immanuel Lutheran Church Women (ILCW) and Lutheran Women In Mission (LWML) 

meeting will be held Tuesday, 11/15/22 at 6:30 pm in the church basement. All women of 

Immanuel are welcome. Brenda Bennett will be our lunch hostess. If questions call Bonnie at 

534-3045.   And for your information….LWML Mission Grant #21   Mercy House Belize 

Lutheran Campus — Belize Mission Society, $100,000 PAID IN FULL- Featured November 2022 

 

Thank you very much for the Pastor appreciation cards and gifts given during October. I am 

greatly appreciative for the opportunities I’ve had to serve as Pastor at Immanuel Lutheran 

Church.  Pastor and Jean Fuchs 

 

The family of Bonnie Heddlesten is grateful for her church family that offered their prayers and 

support upon her passing. In thanksgiving to God for the memorials given, the family has gifted 

the Stained Glass Window fund with a gift of $1,420.00. Thank you for your Christian care and 

love. – The Heddlesten family 

 

 

 

 

https://www.lwml.org/2021-2023-mission-grant-21
https://www.lwml.org/2021-2023-mission-grant-21


Hammond Church Craft & Bake Sale, Saturday, November 19, 9:00 am to 2:00 pm.  You are 

invited to this Hammond Church event featuring crafts, produce, plants, books, vintage items, 

holiday items, and baked goods.  Chicken noddle or vegetable beef soup is available for dine-in 

or take-out. 

 

Hope Lutheran students perform next weekend, November 20th.  The Hope Lutheran High 

School choir will be singing in the late service and Faces of Hope Drama will be performing 

during the Bible Class hour next Sunday.  There will be a free will offering to support Hope 

Lutheran High School in Winona. 

 

Lights for Life Luminaries are available in the church resource room and the office.  These are 

sold to honor your loved ones affected by cancer.  Cost of a luminary is $10 each or three for 

$25.  Luminaries will be displayed in Broadway business windows during the Olde Fashioned 

Christmas celebration. 
 

The Youth Group is busy! 

• The Youth Group will be serving a pre-Thanksgiving meal Wednesday, November 23 

from 5 to 6:15 PM.  The menu will consist of Jen's Meatloaf, mashed potatoes & gravy, 

green beans, dinner rolls, and assorted salads and desserts.  A free will offering will be 

collected to offset youth activities throughout the year. 
 

• The 2022 Old Fashioned Country Christmas Craft Show is right around the 

corner.  The youth group is excited to host over 30 vendors Friday, December 2 from 9 to 

6 and Saturday, December 3 from 9 to 4. Stop by to pick up something special for 

someone on your Christmas shopping list. (All tables have been filled for this year's 

event.) 
 

• Youth Group will also be having a bake sale during County Christmas and would love 

to have you share your talents with them.  They are looking for donations of home-baked 

items.  Items can be dropped off in the CLC on Thursday, December 1 or a member of 

the youth group would be happy to stop by and pick them up if you prefer. The group is 

so very grateful for all the generous support from the congregation.  
 

• Some updates will be made to the nursery to create a youth-friendly space to be used for 

activities and other events.  The changing table will be relocated near the bathrooms 

downstairs.  A few of the larger toy items will be rehomed, and a basket of toys will 

remain. Families are still very welcome to use the space each Sunday. If you have an 

interest in any of the larger toy items check with Matthew Feils. 

 

The Youth Group continues their fundraiser called Candy Grams for Christians.  

For $5, youth will distribute a candy treat and personalized inspirational greeting card to the 

person of your choice.  This will be a weekly offering and available for purchase in the Resource 

Center after services. 

 

 

 


